# VOLUNTEER & ACTIVITIES NEWSLETTER SPRING 2023







We want to give our Volunteers love and respect for all they do for our residents. From praying the rosary, serving on the Board to fundraising and visiting, we appreciate all your hard work.

beautiful outdoor Our courtyards and gardens will open this spring so everyone can enjoy Our nature's beauty. Activities Department is offering a variety of great outing opportunities for our residents. Check our calendar online.





### Hardworking, generous & loving... Volunteers

This is what our Volunteers have provided in the past 5 years for our Residents.

\$80,000

Fundraised for renovations throughout PRM

\$45,000

Donated for enhanced services for residents

\$23,000

Donated for Resident Christmas Gifts

## Memorials & Ponations

We thank the following for their financial or other contributions to the Pleasant Ridge Manor Friends Forever:

Fairview Garden Club Members
Fairview Cub Scouts
and
These PRM Retirees:
John Holland
Lori Schell
Marty Diehl

The following donations were made to the Friends Forever in loving memory of:

Dr. John Hrinda by:
Dr. R. Anthony Snow
Kristine Miller
Pleasant Ridge Manor

The following donations were made to the Friends Forever in loving memory of:

Mary Fitch by: Margie Sipes & Family

One hundred percent of all memorials and donations are used to directly benefit our residents and are always appreciated. Checks may be written to the PRM Friends Forever. Online donations can be made on our website.

### Did You Know?

Our Volunteer Organization registered with the IRS as public charity 501(c)(3) and donations made to the Friends Forever are tax-deductible. We are required to file taxes with the IRS and we've chosen to be 100% transparent in our organization. When you see on our back cover, the Platinum square, Transparency sticker, this is our way of telling our donors and families that we have worked hard to acquire this distinction. If you would like to know a little more about our organization, search guidestar.org for Pleasant Ridge Manor Friends Forever.

### We've Reopened our Front Entrance!

Visitors and employees are now able to utilize our front and west entrances. Our new guidance is posted and masks are still required.







Mother's Day corsages this year were purchased by our Friends Forever and assembled by the Elk Valley Garden Club. Our ladies love the special recognition and the beautiful flowers. Mother's Day also begins National Nursing Home Week each year where we sponsor a week of fun activities!





### Survey Says! These are our residents' favorite activities:

- Bingo
- Church
- Casino Day
- Coffee Hour
- Entertainers
- Crafts
- Shopping Trips
- Restaurant

Trips

Parties

2023 Golf Outing Announced! Monday, August 14th, 2023 at Lawrence Park Golf Club for mor info contact:

Linda Spinek

(814) 474-5521, 131

lspinek@pleasantridgemanor.com registration 10 a.m./Shotgun start 11:00



Platinum Transparency 2023

Candid.

Visit guidestar.org for more details about the Friends Forever



8300 West Ridge Road Girard PA 16417 Phone: (814) 474-5521 Fax: (814) 474-2307

#### **VOLUNTEER & ACTIVITIES NEWSLETTER**

BRAD DONOR, Executive Director STACEY SCHNARS, Dir. of Nursing TERRY NYBERG, Pres. PRM Friends Chief & Co Editors: LeeAnn Krahe, Jane Dorler & Craig Heuser

#### **PLEASANT RIDGE MANOR BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

**BRENTON DAVIS, County Executive** PAUL LICHTENWALTER, Treasurer JULIE SLOMSKI, Secretary

BRIAN SCHENK, Board Chair MARY RENNIE, Vice Chair ANDRE' HORTON CHARLIE BAYLE JIM WINARSKI **ELLEN SCHAUERMAN** 



### Find us here too!:



@PRManor



facebook.com/PleasantRidgeManor

The Friends Forever Volunteer Organization, through their partnership with Pleasant Ridge Manor, provide charitable work, human and financial support to Pleasant Ridge Manor so it can be successful in its mission to provide quality medical and nursing home care. This partnership enhances and improves the quality of lives of residents living and receiving therapy at Pleasant Ridge Manor.

Volunteers